
Project Update: February 2011 

We are pleased to send you the 2010 Lion Guardians Annual Report. We have had an 
incredible year, and have expanded our lion monitoring and community work south of 
Amboseli National Park. There are currently 29 Lion Guardians monitoring lions and 
mitigating carnivore conflict in their communities. 

Please follow this link to the report: http://www.livingwithlions.org/AnnualReports/2010-
LionGuardians-Annual-Report.pdf 
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